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15th March 2018 
 

                                                                                                                                                                       
 

Dear Parents, 
 
St. Patrick’s School PFA has been busy hatching ‘Easter Chicks’ again this year, with a 
chocolate egg inside.  We now need to find good homes for them all. 
 
Class 5 children will be selling the chicks from tomorrow, at a cost of £1.00 each or £1.50 
each for a ‘bling’ chick; all proceeds go towards school equipment for your children. 
 
We welcome orders, take a box into work – you’d be amazed at how quickly they sell!! 
 
To place an order, please contact Mrs Harrison or Mrs Tyson in the School Office. 
 
Finally, if you have any oddments or full balls of double knitting wool you could donate to 
school for chick knitting, please send into school. 
 
Thank you, in anticipation, for your help. 
 
Mrs L Harrison 
School Office     
 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 


